
• Tuesday  7.30pm   Men’s Home Group 

• Wednesday 10am—11.30am Overcomers (over 50’s) $2  

   Last Wednesday of the month $8 meal 

   7.30pm—9.30pm Women’s Home Group                    

• Thursday  9.30am—11.30am     Pre-school Play Group $2 

• Friday  9.30am—11.30am     Pre-school Play Group $2 

• Friday  3.30pm—5:00pm Generator (6-12 Yrs)  $2 

• Friday    6.30pm—late   Upfront Youth Yr9+  $2 

• Saturday  First Sat of Month Unfinished Objects    

Community Ministries & Food Bank: 

Mondays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays 12:00pm—2.45pm 

Chinese Ministry:  

Tuesday: 10am—11.30 Bible study/social activity  

Thursday: 10am—11.30am English learning  

Mandarin/English worship during Sunday Meeting:  10.30am 

For further information regarding any of our activities please contact the Corps 

HUTT CITY 

We exist to bring people into a life changing relationship 

HUTT CITY 

We exist to bring people into a life changing relationship 

with Jesus Christ.  with Jesus Chris 
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Sunday 20 October 2019 

It is so good to be able to greet you all this week via the 

newsletter whether that be ‘hard copy’, website, email.  I 

trust you will take the time to check out the ‘stuff’ that is 

put in here, which goes towards making the Salvation 

Army Hutt City Corps the place it is. 

Last Sunday we shared together in an awesome White 

Sunday celebration.  In this newsletter there are some 

photos of our young people showing their love for Jesus 

through leading the worship.  So proud of all you young 

people who are living for Gods Kingdom in an awesome 

way. 

Celebration is good!  Most people love a good time of 

celebration and so we want to make sure that you, as 

family members of Hutt City Corps, are able to celebrate 

life events and memories with us.  It is my feeling that in 

New Zealand we don’t seem to be able to do this very 

well at times, and so I want to encourage each of you 

today to think of one thing you can celebrate and praise 

God for, and then share that with someone so they can 

join you in that celebration. 

I love the verse below encouraging us to give thanks 

both morning and evening.  Please join me as we 

contend, this week, for an ‘Attitude of Gratitude’. 

Psalm 92:1-2 

Bless ya 

Ivan (& Glenda) Bezzant 

 

 

 

Hutt City Corps Contact Details 

Corps Officers/Pastors: Majors Ivan & Glenda Bezzant 

Phone: (04) 570 0273   

Email: huttcity.corps@salvationarmy.org.nz 

Address:  Cnr Kings Cres & Cornwall St,  Lower Hutt.  

Website: www.salvationarmyhuttcity.org.nz 

Facebook.com/HuttCitySalvationArmy 



 

You are welcome here today. 

At Hutt City we exist to bring people into a life 
changing relationship with Jesus Christ.  

 

Children are valued here; we appreciate them and welcome them. 
Children aged 2-12 years old are invited to attend Kids Church during 

the meeting. 
  

There is also a crèche room available off the foyer for children 0-2 
years old with their caregiver/parent.  The meeting is screened live in 

the crèche. 
 

Our Chinese Fellowship also runs during the meeting.  
 

You are welcome to stay on after the meeting and join us for  
morning tea and chat.  

 

 

 

 

Recipes wanted for our New Cookbook please! 
 

For a fundraiser this year at the Salvation Army Hutt City Corps we 
are creating a cookbook.  We hope you could help us in this project to 

raise funds so that we can continue to impact and support our 
community here in the Hutt.   

 

If you like to be part of this project, please submit your recipe by 31
st
 

October 2019 with the following information: 
 

 A few lines about why you have chosen the recipe. 
 A title for the cookbook.  If your title is used, you will win a prize. 
 Cook your dish for Taste & Launch if you like to. 

 

We can take pictures of the dish if you are interested in preparing one 
for a photo, or you can email in a picture of your dish. 

 

There is a drop box at the Information Desk at the Salvation Army 
Hutt City Corps for your contribution.  Or you can email it to us at 

huttcity.corps@salvationarmy.org.nz 
 

 
Looking forward to your contribution. Thank you! 
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Request for help 
 

If you are interested in being part of the Sunday morning      

Welcome Team on the door of the Auditorium please see Linda 

Salter to find out what is involved.  A roster system is being 

considered so you would not be on every Sunday.   A great way  

to meet people and a practical way to be involved.  

 

 

Awaken Service 

 

You are warmly welcome to attend the next Awaken meeting in 

Tawa Sunday 3rd November at 5:00pm with supper to follow.  A 

great time to meet together as extended whanau in Christ and 

spend time in God’s presence.  


